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17 January 2000








Dear Vesna,





I received you letter and attachments of  11 January 2000 this morning. I am not taking over as Third Year Co�ordinator until May 2000. Debbie Plath remains co�ordinator until this time, including placement arrangements.





I have passed on your attached documents to Gaha as you requested.





Yours sincerely











Allison Rowalnds





Lecturer 


Arowland@mail.newcastle.edu.au
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Dear Jo Gaha





The documents which I have enclosed, show clearly that I experienced trauma as a result of the interaction with Ms Flynn on September 1998.





The trauma had an enormous affect on my performance at the Centrelink placement '99. The effect of the trauma was not taken into consideration on my performance during my 2nd placement.





I am determined to finish this degree and that is why I asking you again to give me an opportunity to complete my second placement and enrolled into the 4�th year, t1us year.





Yours sincerely,





Vesna
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24 January 2000





Ms Vesna Simundic


6 Suffolk Drive


Valentine NSW 2280





Dear Vesna,





Allison Rowlands has passed on to me the material you sent to her and I am responding to your request to complete your second placement and enrol in fourth year this year.





The Bachelor of Social Work at Newcastle University is offered as a degree with a proscribed sequence of subjects, which is approved by the AASW. This proscribed sequence means that it is not possible for a student to proceed to theory and practice subjects until the prior field education subject has been passed. In your case this means that you will not be able to proceed to the fourth year theory and practice subjects until SWRK 303 has been passed. This subject is offered this year and you are eligible to enrol and a placement will be allocated to you along with the other students enrolled in that subject.





Yours sincerely,





Jo Gaha


Head of Department


Department of Social Work


